
Dear Ms Bender,

I am for regulating the passing of the Dog regulations with improving the quality of
their life under the circumstances in the kennels .
I am especially for denying any kennel license to those who have had prior animal

cruelty convictions.
Whatever can be done to make an improvement can only be for the better.
I am hoping that with this being done that there will be stronger enforcement to regulate

the laws.

Sincerely yours,
Beth McMahon
115 Sterling Way
Hatfield, Pa 19440
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